
GUIDELINES FOR LOCAL BOATOWNERS 
 

West side of walk-ashore pontoons 
 Applies to the west side of the pontoon link ups only. 
 Up to 9 hours free of charge. 
 Between 9 and 24 hours, 50% reduction. 
There is a requirement to check in with the marina office prior to using this facility. 
 
Layover and pick-up/drop-off points available to local boat owners  
 Cambridge and Crown Pier steps. Quick drop offs and pick-ups only. 
 Boats should not be left unattended at these points; they are for the safe and quick transfer    
of people and not for any other use. 
  
 Local layby pontoon 
 Short stays of up to 12 hours. 
  
 
 Victoria Marina & Swan pontoons 
 Longer stays of between 24 and 72 hours. 
 Visitor rates apply. 
  
The Cruise liner pontoon at the end of the Albert Pier is designated as a temporary secure 
area during cruise liner operations. On other days, local vessels may use the pontoon for 
quick drop offs and pick-ups only, with prior permission from the Marina Office or Port 
Control.  Boats should not be left unattended at these points; they are for the safe and quick 
transfer of people and not for any other use. Unattended vessels may be removed. 
 
 From time-to-time, especially during July and August, capacity may be at its maximum in all 
the areas of St. Peter Port harbours. During these times, the Marina Staff will advise local 
customers if the use of berths is temporarily unavailable. 
 
 


